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Eaves, Dana

From: Eaves, Dana
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2006 4:44 PM
To: 'kathy@cbmrc.com'
Subject: Follow up on information relating to WPC & West 16th Street rate cases

I have not received any information to date requested in my letters dated September 19, 2006.  I spoke with a company 
representative on September 22 and she indicated information would be forthcoming.  Please update me on the company 
data availability.  I need the information as soon as possible to meet the case deadlines. 

Dana Eaves
Utility Regulatory Auditor
Missouri Public Service Commission
573-526-6960 Voice
573-526-4994 Fax


